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  Integrating Health Literacy, Cultural
Competence, and Language Access Services National
Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and
Medicine,Health and Medicine Division,Board on
Population Health and Public Health
Practice,Roundtable on Health Literacy,2016-07-14
The aging and evolving racial and ethnic
composition of the U.S. population has the United
States in the midst of a profound demographic
shift and health care organizations face many
issues as they move to address and adapt to this
change. In their drive to adequately serve
increasingly diverse communities, health care
organizations are searching for approaches that
will enable them to provide information and
service to all persons, regardless of age, race,
cultural background, or language skills, in a
manner that facilitates understanding and use of
that information to make appropriate health
decisions. To better understand how the dynamic
forces operating in health care today impact the
delivery of services in a way that is health
literate, culturally competent, and in an
appropriate language for patients and their
families, the National Academies of Sciences,
Engineering, and Medicine conducted a public
workshop on the integration of health literacy,
cultural competency, and language access services.
Participants discussed skills and competencies
needed for effective health communication,
including health literacy, cultural competency,
and language access services; interventions and
strategies for integration; and differing
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perspectives such as providers and systems,
patients and families, communities, and payers.
This report summarizes the presentations and
discussions from the workshop.
  Providing Pharmacological Access to the Brain
Thomas R. Flanagan,2013-10-22 This volume focuses
on contemporary approaches for delivering
experimental and therapeutic agents into the
brain. The contributions provide methodological
details that are typically not available in the
literature. Subtleties and shortcuts critical to
each procedure are included to facilitate their
use by both the experienced researcher and novice.
Highlights * Polymeric, cellular, and molecular
drug delivery * Neuropharmacology * Blood-brain
barrier * Central nervous system
  Public Access ICT Across Cultures Francisco J
Proenza,2015-05-08 A systematic assessment of the
impact of public access to computers and the
Internet, with findings from developing countries
in South America, Asia, and Africa. Shared public
access to computers and the Internet in developing
countries is often hailed as an effective, low-
cost way to share the benefits of digital
technology. Yet research on the economic and
social effects of public access to computers is
lacking. This volume offers the first systematic
assessment of the impact of shared public access
in the developing world, with findings from ten
countries in South America, Asia, and Africa. It
provides evidence that the benefits of diversified
participation in digital society go beyond
providing access to technology. Public access
venues—most often Internet cafés in cities and
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state-run telecenters in rural areas—are places
for learning, sharing, working, empowerment and
finding opportunities. The book documents the
impact of public access on individuals, on society
and networks, and on women. Chapters report
findings and examine policy implications of
research on such topics as users' perceptions of
the benefits of Internet café use in Jordan; ICT
job training in Rwanda; understanding user
motivations and risk factors for overuse and
Internet addiction in China; the effect of
technology use on social inclusion among low-
income urban youth in Argentina; productive uses
of technologies by grassroots organizations in
Peru; use of technology by migrant ethnic minority
Burmese women in Thailand to maintain ties with
their culture and their family and friends; and
women's limited access to the most ubiquitous type
of venue, cybercafés, in practically all countries
studied—and quite severely in some places, e.g.
Uttar Pradesh, India. Contributing Editors Erwin
A. Alampay, Roxana Barrantes Cáceres, Hernan
Galperin, Abiodun Jagun, George Sciadas, Ramata
Molo Thioune, Kentaro Toyama Chapter authors Ali
Farhan AbuSeileek, Carolina Aguerre, Oluwasefunmi
'Tale Arogundade, Nor Aziah Alias, Sebastián
Benítez Larghi, Jorge Bossio, Juan Fernando
Bossio, Marina Laura Calamari, Nikos Dacanay, Jean
Damascène Mazimpaka, Laurent Aristide Eyinga
Eyinga, Mary Luz Feranil, Ariel Fontecoba, Omar
Fraihat, Martin S. Hagger, Jianbin Hao, Sulaiman
Hashim, Izaham Shah Ismail, Haziah Jamaludin,
Xuemei Jiang, Laura León, Guoxin Li, Balwant Singh
Mehta, Nidhi Mehta, Marina Moguillansky, Marhaini
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Mohd Noor, Avis Momeni, Théodomir Mugiraneza,
Jimena Orchuela, Patricia Peña Miranda, Alejandra
Phillippi, Jimena Ponce de León, Ghaleb Rabab'ah,
Saif Addeen AlRababah, Wei Shang, Ryan V.
Silverio, Sylvie Siyam Siwe, Efenita M. Taqueban,
Olga Balbine Tsafack Nguekeng, Xiaoguang Yang
  Access All Eras: Tribute Bands And Global Pop
Culture Homan, Shane,2006-09-01 Summary: Examines
the tribute band phenomenon and its place within
the global popular music industry. This book also
looks at music industry attitudes towards
imitation, including copyright issues and the use
of multimedia performance techniques to deliver
the authentic tribute experience.
  Access to Asia Sharon Schweitzer,2015-04-27
Create meaningful relationships that translate to
better business Access to Asia presents a deeply
insightful framework for today's global business
leaders and managers, whether traveling from
Toronto to Taipei, Baltimore to Bangalore, or San
Francisco to Shanghai. Drawing from her extensive
experience and global connections, author Sharon
Schweitzer suggests that irrespective of their
industry, everyone is essentially in the
relationship business. Within Asia, building trust
and inspiring respect are vital steps in
developing business relationships that transcend
basic contractual obligations. Readers will find
in-the-trenches advice and stories from 80
regional experts in 10 countries, including China,
Hong Kong, India, Japan, and Korea. Discover the
unique eight-question framework that provides rich
interview material and insight from respected
cultural experts Track cultural progress over time
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and highlight areas in need of improvement with
the Self-Awareness Profile Learn the little-known
facts, reports, and resources that help establish
and strengthen Asian business relationships
Effective cross-cultural communication is
mandatory for today's successful global business
leaders. For companies and individuals looking to
engage more successfully with their counterparts
in Asia, Access to Asia showcases the critical
people skills that drive global business success.
  Arts Management, Cultural Policy, & the African
Diaspora Antonio C. Cuyler,2022-06-15 This book
centers people of African descent as cultural
leaders to challenge the myth that they do not
know how or care about managing and preserving
their culture. Arts Management, Cultural Policy, &
the African Diaspora also presents comparative
case studies of the challenges, differences,
similarities, and successes in approaches to
cultural leadership across multiple cultural
contexts throughout the diaspora. This volume
disrupts the enduring and systemic global
marginalization, oppression, and subjugation that
threatens and undermines people of African
descent’s cultural contributions to humanity. The
most important distinguishing feature of the
volume is its geographical use of the African
diaspora to explore the subjects of arts
management and cultural policy which, to date, no
volume has done before. Furthermore, the volume’s
comparative examination of ten critical,
historical, practical, and theoretical questions
makes it a significant contribution to the
literatures in Arts Management, Cultural Policy,
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Cultural, Africana, African American, and Ethnic
studies.
  Stone Cabin Open Pit Gold and Silver Mine,
Florida Mountain, Owyhee County ,1994
  Access and Benefit Sharing of Genetic Resources,
Information and Traditional Knowledge Charles
Lawson,Michelle Rourke,Fran Humphries,2022-10-14
Addressing the management of genetic resources,
this book offers a new assessment of the
contemporary Access and Benefit Sharing (ABS)
regime. Debates about ABS have moved on. The
initial focus on the legal obligations established
by international agreements like the United
Nations Convention on Biological Diversity and the
form of obligations for collecting physical
biological materials have now shifted into a far
more complex series of disputes and challenges
about the ways ABS should be implemented and
enforced. These now cover a wide range of issues,
including: digital sequence information, the
repatriation of resources, technology transfer,
traditional knowledge and cultural expressions,
open access to information and knowledge, naming
conventions, farmers’ rights, new schemes for
accessing pandemic viruses sharing DNA sequences,
and so on. Drawing together perspectives from an
interdisciplinary range of leading and emerging
international scholars, this book offers a new
approach to the ABS landscape; as it breaks from
the standard regulatory analyses in order to
explore alternative solutions to the intractable
issues for the Access and Benefit Sharing of
genetic resources. Addressing these modern legal
debates from a perspective that will appeal to
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both ABS scholars and those with broader legal
concerns in the areas of intellectual property,
food, governance, Indigenous issues, and so on,
this book will be a useful resource for scholars
and students as well as those in government and in
international institutions working in relevant
areas.
  Universal Access in Human-Computer Interaction:
Applications and Services for Quality of Life
Constantine Stephanidis,Margherita
Antona,2013-07-01 The three-volume set LNCS
8009-8011 constitutes the refereed proceedings of
the 7th International Conference on Universal
Access in Human-Computer Interaction, UAHCI 2013,
held as part of the 15th International Conference
on Human-Computer Interaction, HCII 2013, held in
Las Vegas, USA in July 2013, jointly with 12 other
thematically similar conferences. The total of
1666 papers and 303 posters presented at the HCII
2013 conferences was carefully reviewed and
selected from 5210 submissions. These papers
address the latest research and development
efforts and highlight the human aspects of design
and use of computing systems. The papers accepted
for presentation thoroughly cover the entire field
of human-computer interaction, addressing major
advances in knowledge and effective use of
computers in a variety of application areas. The
total of 230 contributions included in the UAHCI
proceedings were carefully reviewed and selected
for inclusion in this three-volume set. The 78
papers included in this volume are organized in
the following topical sections: universal access
to smart environments and ambient assisted living;
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universal access to learning and education;
universal access to text, books, ebooks and
digital libraries; health, well-being,
rehabilitation and medical applications; access to
mobile interaction.
  Access to Knowledge John I. Goodlad,1990
  "Code of Massachusetts regulations, 1999" ,1999
Archival snapshot of entire looseleaf Code of
Massachusetts Regulations held by the Social Law
Library of Massachusetts as of January 2020.
  Cultural Convergence Ondřej Pilný,Ruud van den
Beuken,Ian R. Walsh,2021 Based on extensive
archival research, this open access book examines
the poetics and politics of the Dublin Gate
Theatre (est. 1928) over the first three decades
of its existence, discussing some of its
remarkable productions in the comparative contexts
of avant-garde theatre, Hollywood cinema, popular
culture, and the development of Irish-language
theatre, respectively. The overarching objective
is to consider the output of the Gate in terms of
cultural convergence the dynamics of exchange,
interaction, and acculturation that reveal the
workings of transnational infrastructures.
  Access, Diversity, Equity and Inclusion in
Cultural Organizations Antonio C.
Cuyler,2020-09-30 Analyzing the lack of diversity
among opera executives, this book examines the
careers of executive opera managers of color in
the U.S. By interrogating the impact of race on
arts managers’ careers, the author contemplates
how opera might attract and retain more racially
diverse arts managers to ensure its future. With a
focus on the U.S., research is contextualized via
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qualitative data to explore, enhance, and
institutionalize access, diversity, equity, and
inclusion (ADEI) in the opera industry. In a
revealing series of expert-conducted interviews,
the author poses illuminating questions, such as:
what if an inability to recruit and retain diverse
executives is the primary source of opera’s
challenges? if more racially diverse opera
executives existed, would the art form persist in
struggling to find its place in contemporary
society? from where will the next generation of
diverse opera managers emerge? As the magnitude of
the global diversity problem grows within the
creative and cultural industries, this book serves
as a guide for Arts Management practitioners and
students who may view their class, different
ability, ethnicity, gender, race, or sexual
orientation as a liability in their pursuit of
executive careers.
  Access to Asia Sharon Schweitzer,2015-04-07
Create meaningful relationships that translate to
betterbusiness Access to Asia presents a deeply
insightful framework fortoday's global business
leaders and managers, whether travelingfrom
Toronto to Taipei, Baltimore to Bangalore, or San
Francisco toShanghai. Drawing from her extensive
experience and globalconnections, author Sharon
Schweitzer suggests that irrespective oftheir
industry, everyone is essentially in the
relationshipbusiness. Within Asia, building trust
and inspiring respect arevital steps in developing
business relationships that transcendbasic
contractual obligations. Readers will find in-the-
trenchesadvice and stories from 80 regional
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experts in 10 countries,including China, Hong
Kong, India, Japan, and Korea. Discover the unique
eight-question framework that provides
richinterview material and insight from respected
cultural experts Track cultural progress over time
and highlight areas in needof improvement with the
Self-Awareness Profile Learn the little-known
facts, reports, and resources that helpestablish
and strengthen Asian business relationships
Effective cross-cultural communication is
mandatory for today'ssuccessful global business
leaders. For companies and individualslooking to
engage more successfully with their counterparts
inAsia, Access to Asia showcases the critical
people skillsthat drive global business success.
  The Humanities Henry M. Sayre,2014-05-01 See
context and make connections across the
humanities. The Humanities: Culture, Continuity
and Change, now in a third edition, has become, in
a very short period of time, the best selling
Introduction to Humanities text on the market.
With its message of see context and make
connections across the humanities, students enjoy
countless ah-ha moments as they piece together the
cultural history of world. Believing that students
learn best by remembering stories rather than
memorizing facts, author Henry Sayre employs a
narrative storytelling approach to the humanities,
deftly conveying multifaceted cultural experiences
in a way that students can understand and will
remember--throughout the course and beyond. This
third edition helps instructors and students by
connecting the learning objectives in each chapter
with MyArtsLab, an online learning program which
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brings the arts to life. Key learning tools within
MyArtsLab include new listening guides for the
musical selections, new Closer Look tours for
every chapter entitled Continuing Presence of the
Past, architectural panoramas and simulations to
help students visualize key monuments and how they
were built, and more Revel from Pearson is a new
learning experience designed for the way today's
students read, think, and learn. Revel redesigns
familiar and respected course content and enriches
it for today's students with new dynamic, rich-
media interactives and assessments. The result is
improved student engagement and improved learning.
Revel for Sayre will be available for Fall 2014
classes. Teaching and Learning ExperienceThis
program will provide a better teaching and
learning experience--for you and your students.
It: Personalizes Learning with MyArtsLab: The new
MyArtsLab delivers proven results in helping
students succeed, and provides engaging
experiences that personalize learning. Makes
Connections and Shows Relevance: New Continuing
Presence of the Past features help students to
understand how cultural artifacts of the past have
informed present works of art and culture.
Emphasizes Critical Thinking: Chapter opening and
ending questions encourage students to focus and
think critically about the issues to come. Focuses
on Contemporary Findings: The new third edition
has been updated to reflect the latest research
from around the globe. This Package Contains:
0205239927 / 9780205239924 NEW MyArtsLab with
Pearson eText -- Valuepack Access Card -- for The
Humanities: Culture, Continuity and Change, Volume
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I0205973132 / 9780205973132 The Humanities:
Culture, Continuity and Change, Volume I ALERT:
Before you purchase, check with your instructor or
review your course syllabus to ensure that you
select the correct ISBN. Several versions of
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products exist for
each title, including customized versions for
individual schools, and registrations are not
transferable. In addition, you may need a
CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register
for and use Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products.
PackagesAccess codes for Pearson's MyLab &
Mastering products may not be included when
purchasing or renting from companies other than
Pearson; check with the seller before completing
your purchase. Used or rental booksIf you rent or
purchase a used book with an access code, the
access code may have been redeemed previously and
you may have to purchase a new access code. Access
codesAccess codes that are purchased from sellers
other than Pearson carry a higher risk of being
either the wrong ISBN or a previously redeemed
code. Check with the seller prior to purchase.
  Democratizing Access to the Information Society
Aida Opoku-Mensah,1999
  International Marketing: An Asia-Pacific
Perspective Richard Fletcher,Heather
Crawford,2013-08-28 International Marketing, 6e is
written from a wholly Australasian perspective and
covers issues unique to local marketers and
managers looking towards the Asia–Pacific region,
the European Union, and beyond. It presents a wide
range of contemporary issues faced by subsidiaries
of multinational enterprises (MNEs) as well as
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small and medium scale enterprises (SMEs), mainly
exporters, which make up the vast bulk of firms
involved in international business in the
Australasian region. International Marketing, 6e
clearly demonstrates the links between the
different stages of international marketing,
connecting analysis with planning, planning with
strategy and strategy with implementation. Key
concepts are brought to life with comprehensively
updated statistics, recent illustrations, and a
variety of real-world examples and case studies.
  AP* French Language and Culture All Access
Eileen M. Angelini,Adina C. Alexandru,Geraldine
O'Neill,Erica Stofanak,Julie Huntington,2012 There
are many different ways to prepare for an AP exam.
What's best for you depends on how much time you
have to study and how comfortable you are with the
subject matter. To score your highest, you need a
system that can be customized to fit you: your
schedule, your learning style, and your current
level of knowledge. This book, and the free online
tools that come with it, will help you personalize
your AP French Language & Culture prep by testing
your understanding, pinpointing your weaknesses,
and delivering flashcard study materials unique to
you. The REA AP All Access system allows you to
create a personalized study plan through three
simple steps: targeted review of exam content,
assessment of your knowledge, and focused study in
the topics where you need the most help--Publisher
description.
  Restricted Access Elizabeth Ellcessor,2016-03-29
How reconsidering digital media and participatory
cultures from the standpoint of disability allows
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for a full understanding of accessibility. While
digital media can offer many opportunities for
civic and cultural participation, this technology
is not equally easy for everyone to use. Hardware,
software, and cultural expectations combine to
make some technologies an easier fit for some
bodies than for others. A YouTube video without
closed captions or a social network site that is
incompatible with a screen reader can restrict the
access of users who are hard of hearing or
visually impaired. Often, people with disabilities
require accommodation, assistive technologies, or
other forms of aid to make digital media
accessible—useable—for them. Restricted Access
investigates digital media accessibility—the
processes by which media is made usable by people
with particular needs—and argues for the necessity
of conceptualizing access in a way that will
enable greater participation in all forms of
mediated culture. Drawing on disability and
cultural studies, Elizabeth Ellcessor uses an
interrogatory framework based around issues of
regulation, use, content, form, and experience to
examine contemporary digital media. Through
interviews with policy makers and accessibility
professionals, popular culture and archival
materials, and an ethnographic study of internet
use by people with disabilities, Ellcessor reveals
the assumptions that undergird contemporary
technologies and participatory cultures.
Restricted Access makes the crucial point that if
digital media open up opportunities for
individuals to create and participate, but that
technology only facilitates the participation of
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those who are already privileged, then its
progressive potential remains unrealized.
Engagingly written with powerful examples,
Ellcessor demonstrates the importance of alternate
uses, marginalized voices, and invisible
innovations in the context of disability
identities to push us to rethink digital media
accessibility.
  Amerindian Cultural Geography on Curaçao Jay B.
Haviser,1987
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